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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303
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Florida Power and Light Company
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a possibly
significant matter. It is expected that recipie'nts will review the Information
for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action or response
is requested at this time. However, we anticipate that further NRC evaluations
will result in issuance of an IE Circular or Bulletin in the near future which
will recommend or request specific applicant or licensee actions. If you have
questions regarding the matter, please contact the Director of the appropriate
NRC Regional Office.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Information Notice

No. 79-33
2. List of Recently Issued

Information Notices
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Florida Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box )28
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 013100
Miami, Florida 33101


